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SB78 is an overreach of government into the private affairs and rights of property 

owners.  I am certain there are decent reasons this bill came into being,  but the net 

effect of stripping rights from property owners trumps those "good reasons." Please 

refuse to move this bill forward.  Do not limit freedom.  


